
 

  

MEDIA STATEMENT 
                                                    

ATTEMPTED ARMED ROBBERY ON NAMDIA PREMISES 

 

18 January 2025 – It is with deep sadness that we confirm an attempted armed robbery at our premises 

earlier today, which tragically resulted in the loss of one of our valued staff members. 

 

We are cooperating fully with law enforcement and a thorough investigation is currently underway. As 

this is an ongoing investigation, we are working closely with the relevant authorities to establish the facts 

surrounding the incident.  

 

NAMDIA remains fully committed to ensuring the safety and security of both its staff and diamonds.  

 

A full statement will be issued once more information becomes available. 

 

-END- 

Note to Editor: 

• When required kindly quote the CEO, Dr. Alisa Amupolo for information contained in this 

document.  

 

Enquiries: 
Beverley Coussement 
Public Relations & Communications Officer 
+ 264 811279244 
beverley.coussement@namdia.na 
www.namdia.na 
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